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The North Creek Greenway’s 14-mile route will travel through the communities of Eagan, Apple 
Valley, Lakeville, Farmington and Empire. The greenway will connect important regional destinations, 
including Lebanon Hills Regional Park, the Minnesota Zoo, downtown Farmington, numerous schools, 
retail centers, local parks, the Vermillion River and multiple state wildlife management areas. 

The issue: The greenway corridor includes 
multiple at-grade crossings with high-traffic 
roads and highways, including County Road 42, 
posing safety concerns for pedestrians  
and bicyclists.

The solution: Enhance safety improvements  
for pedestrians and bicyclists by providing a 
grade-separated crossing of County Road 42, 
three local underpasses and a connection to 
147th Street.

State request: $5.4 million

A grade-separated crossing of County 
Road 42 is needed to enhance safety 
along the North Creek Greenway.
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